
'Kindness at Christmas' charity drives 
Issued: Dec. 3, 2020 
 
What better way to get into the spirit of the season than by giving a little something to 
those in need? 
 
This holiday, the Village is partnering with local nonprofit organizations to host several 
Kindness at Christmas charity drives. These events will take place from 5 to 8 p.m. on 
selects days at the Holiday Walk, which is located in the north parking lot at the Oak 
Park Avenue train station, 6700 South Street. Upcoming charity drives include: 
 

• Dec. 6: Toy drive to benefit Together We Cope 
• Dec. 8: Toy drive to benefit Together We Cope 
• Dec. 10: Coat, hat, mitten and blanket drive to benefit Together We Cope 
• Dec. 13: Food drive to benefit the Crisis Center for South Suburbia 
• Dec. 15: Food drive to benefit the Tinley Park Food Pantry 
• Dec. 17: Supply drive to benefit P.A.W.S. 
• Dec. 20: Fundraiser for Tinley Wish; $10 donation gets you an elf hat! 

 
There will be multiple visitors from the North Pole available each night if families would 
like to take some fun pictures! 
 
For more information, including all the other great holiday events going on this season, 
please visit TinleyPark.org/Holidays. 

https://cms6.revize.com/revize/tinleypark/document_center/special%20events/Charity%20Wish%20List.pdf
https://cms6.revize.com/revize/tinleypark/government/departments/marketing_department/2020_holiday_events.php

